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Heller Expresses Disappointment at Signing of 
U.N. Arms Trade Treaty 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the United Nations Arms Trade Treaty signed earlier today:
“I am disappointed that the Administration has moved forward with plans to sign the U.N. Arms Trade Treaty. The treaty undermines Constitutional freedoms ensured by the Second Amendment. As a staunch supporter of these rights, a sportsman, and a fellow gun owner, I will oppose this treaty should it come to the Senate floor to be ratified,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Senator Heller has been vocal in his opposition to the U.N. Arms Trade Treaty:

· Cosponsored the Second Amendment Sovereignty Act (S. 2205) in the 112th Congress to express the sense of Congress that U.S. sovereignty and the constitutionally protected freedoms of American gun owners must be upheld and not be undermined by a UN Arms Trade Treaty.

· Signed a letter to President Obama and then-Secretary of State Hillary Clinton expressing concern about the dangers the UN Small Arms Trade Treaty poses to gun rights.
· Cosponsored S. Con. Res. 7 expressing concerns with the treaty and expressing that the Senate needs to provide advice and consent before ratifying the treaty.
· Supported Senator Inhofe’s amendment (S. Amdt. 139 to S. Con. Res. 8) to the budget to uphold Second Amendment Rights and prevent the U.S. from entering into the U.N. Arms Trade Treaty.  
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